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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

It gives me immense pleasure to certify that the University of Wah, by establishing
Quality Enhancement Cell (QEC), has been on our board since September, 2014. The Internal
Quality Assurance assessment of the university for assessment year 2015-16 would be due on

30" June 2016. The QEC of the university attends our review meetings and workshops.

Since, QAA-HEC promotes quality assurance networks nationally and internationally,

the associate membership of Asia Pacific Quality Network for University of Wah, is

recommended. y

Nasir Shah



